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SW SMB Consent to Discharge Trade Effluent.pdf

Dear 
 
Thank you for speaking with us last week. 
 
I have attached a letter to describe the settlement tank discharges, reason not to discharge to
sewer, and updated schematics with north directional arrow.
Also attached is the Southern Water trade effluent consent.
 
I have arranged for additional payment to be made to the EA by Wednesday end of play.
 
I will be on holiday from Thursday 25th and returning on Monday 5th August.  If you have any
questions during that time, please email Ella Lewis and cc me.
 
Kind regards
Leah
 
 
Leah Mathias-Collins MIEMA, CEnv
Group Environment Manager
Vitacress
Mob: 
www.vitacress.com
 
If I don't respond, know that I'm grateful for your email. I'm just trying to reduce my
emissions by emailing less.
 




